
 

Mrs Mc Carthy  

If you have any old children’s books that you no longer read 

please send them in to school so they can be sold on the books 

stall. 

 

It will be great to see all our parents at the Fayre so we can raise 

money for the school and have lots of fun before Christmas. 

 

CHRISTMAS POST  

 
 

The school post box for Christmas 

cards will be in the entrance hall 

from next week. 

Please could you ensure envelopes 

are clearly labelled with children’s 

names and classes.  

Reception School Places for 2017 

Applications for reception places for 2017 can 
be made on-line by logging onto 

www.coventry.gov.uk and selecting the 
‘schools and colleges’ tab. The closing date for 

applications is 15 January 2017. 

If you do not apply you may not be allocated 

your choice of school. 

Don’t leave it too late. Sign up now! 



    1st December 2017 

After School Clubs  

The new after school club form will be sent out to the 

eldest child in the family next week.  

 

All forms will need to correctly completed and returned 

to Mr Connolly by 4pm on Friday 9th 

December. 

Any forms received after this will be 

held until after the Christmas holiday, 

the  reason for this is that Mr Connol-

ly will spend the weekend sorting sort 

out the lists so you receive a letter on 

the last week of term informing you 

which clubs your child will be starting in Spring 2016. 

 

 

Sports Clubs Cancelled. 
With the end of term looming, staff on courses, and the 

hall being used all after school sports clubs and Drum-

ming are cancelled until the new Year. 

 

Forthcoming Events 
Assembly Themes— Advent 

RS Nursery AM—Thursday 14th December—9:30am 

RM Nursery PM—Thursday 14th December—2pm 

RW Nursery AM—Friday 15th December—9:30am 

Monday 4th 4:30pm Governors—Performance &    

Standards  

Tuesday 5th  

Wednesday 6th  

Thursday 7th Christmas Fayre 

Friday 8th Last date for After school Clubs bookings. 

PM Nursery to see Father Christmas.  

Attendance 

Report 
 

Our attendance had really 
taken a dip lower down the 
school, and we need to work 
hard to get back to 96%. 

 

 

 

 

Well done to all the classes 
in yellow who have managed 
to get over the 96% target. 

 

20-24 Nov 

 


